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STEM PTO

Week   8

Grant Application
Review and October
PTO Meeting have
been pushed back

until October 26th!

This means more
time for more

applications to be
submitted to: 

michelle.gasser@ste
mk12.org





SIGN UP for
King Soopers
Community
Rewards, link to
STEM PTO, and
monies are
received for PTO
Grantmaking
every time you
shop!
#fortheteachers
#forthestudents

Join other STEM
Families & SIGN
UP for
the Membership
Toolkit!

Gain access to
your STEM
Community and
Volunteer
Opportunities! 

Interested in learning 
about how to join our 
PTO Board or how you 
can help while earning

volunteer hours? 



Email us: 
pto@stemk12.org


